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Mc. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch

Division of Safeguards and Transportation, NMSS
U.S. Nuclear Regqulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: 1/ Docket Nuwmber 71-0397
2/ Letter from C.E. MacDonald to Teledyne Energy Systems,
November 9, 1989

Subject: Reguest for Renewal of Quality Assurance Program Plan,
TES-3143 Revision B, dated October. 1979

vy

Dear Mr. MacDonald,

Tn accordance with pgovisions of Reference 2 letter, Teledyne

Energy Systems request renewal of subject Quality Assurance program.
RN L L

Attached to this letter ie an application fee check in the
amount of $150.00 as requited by 10CFR Part 170.31.
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ISe Sincerely.

af.a,@m‘z&

William A. McDonald,
Manager
Quality Operations
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